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Franklin R. Dillman
2273 C. R. 54 West
Notasulga, AL 3866

frank@frankdillman.com

CERTIFIED MAIL

December 31, 2015

Honorable Louis Maxwell
Chairman, Macon County Commission
101  E. Rosa Parks Avenue #105
Tuskegee, AL 36083-1735

Dear Honorable Maxwell:

In compliance with the Alabama State Code,1975, §41-13-1, §36-12-40, and §36-1241, relating
to 2015 Macon County business licenses I am requesting in electronic format, preferably
Microsoft EXCEL or ACCESS, the following:

a.    Names of businesses licensed to conduct their activities in Macon County between
January 1, 2015 and December 31, 2015 ,

b.    full name(s) of those business owner(s),
c.    the owner(s)' complete street mailing address(es),
d.   the owner(s)' email address(es),
e.    and the amount paid for the respective 2015 Macon County Business License.

I request your response containing my requested data be emailed to me at
frank@,frankdillman.com by February 1, 2016.

Respectfully,

Frank Dillman
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